
Mary OConnell
South Portland
LD 953
I write to oppose LD 953.  Why should Maine have a law that makes fewer dangerous
weapons fall into appropriately-controlled categories?  It makes no sense and it is 
dangerous.  The machine gun definition in LD 677 aligns better with federal law and 
that is the one you should approve.  Please vote NO on LD 953.  


